
Singletary Rod and Gun Club                                             June 2023 Newsletter  
 

Page 1 of 4 
 

Bar News 
-By Ron Normandin, Bar Manager 

Hi everybody,  

It looks like the weather has finally changed a bit. Come down and wet a line, a lot of fish are being caught. We will 
have some things going on throughout the summer so take a ride down and see everyone, be safe. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Presidents Update  
-By Scott Anderson, President 

Hello,  

I hope everyone has a safe summer. Just a reminder 
that our general assembly meetings will resume in 
September. 

Membership Update  
-By Deb Anderson, Membership Director 
 
Hello everyone,  
 
I would like to wish everyone a safe and healthy 
summer. If you have any questions about membership, 
please feel free to contact me at 774-276-7899.  
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Member, Leanne Emery shot her first robin 
hood during the women’s archery league. 
Congrats, Leanne! 

Member, John Whitcraft’s son, Chad 
shooting in the youth archery league! 
Nice job, Chad! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Archery News  

-By Chet Osterman, Archery Chairman 

 
Hi everyone, The leagues are all running smoothly. We are very impressed on how well the kids and teens are 
shooting. We’ll be having a committee meeting to discuss future work projects. I will post info on them when 
confirmed. This would be a great opportunity for new members to get their work hours in. Hope you all enjoy the 
summer! 

Bird News  
-By Bob Manseau, Bird Chairman 

Hi everyone, There will be a work party on Sunday, June 11th 
at 9 am to repair our pheasant feeders and pen. If you are a 
new member in need of work hours, come on down. We also 
just received word that we will be receiving the pheasants on 
July 11th. Stop by the pen over the summer to check them 
out! 
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Rifle Range News  

-By Tom Dolan, Range Chairman 
 
Results of Mays Rifle Range Shoots. 

On 5/21/2023, we held the Military Nostalgia Shoot. This is competition was for rifles from the Korean war and older. 
Winners for each division were: Off hand at 100 yards: Nick Hankey, Carbine at 100 yards: Chris Rubenacker, Bolt 
actions at 250 yards: Erik Emery, Semi-autos at 250 yards: Nick Hankey 

*** Special Note: Next Military shoot will be 9/24/2023 *** 

On 5/28/2023, we held a pistol shoot for both rimfire and centerfire pistols. The winners for the rimfire shoot were 1st - 
Nick Hankey, 2nd - Steve Virgillio, and 3rd – Yuri Grapov. The winners for the centerfire shoot were 1st - Steve Virgillio, 
2nd – Nick Hankey, and 3rd - Yuri Grapov. 

Congrats to all the winners! 

Upcoming Shoots in the month of JUNE! (All shoots listed are open to the public). 

6/11/2023 - 100 Yard Pistol Shoot. You read that right! Pistols shooting out to 100 yards to smack steel and claim 
victory! Think you have an eagle eye and golden touch? Come on down and give it a try! Registration opens at 10:00 
am, first shots at 10:30 am. 

6/25/2023 - RIFLE SHOOT. Center-fire rifles shooting steel between 100 - 250 yards. 5 chances to shoot, and the rules 
change each time up! ANY rifle will work for this shoot! More info to come on this one, stay tuned! Registration opens at 
10:30 am, first shots at 11:00 am. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fish News 
-By Al Walker, Fish Chairman 

There will be a Bass Derby on Wednesday, 
June 14th from 6-8 pm. The registration fee is 
$10 and we will have prizes for the largest and 
smallest bass. Free hotdogs for registered 
fisherman. The derby is open to members and 
guests. We hope to see you there! 
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Calendar of Meetings and Events 
 

Friday, June 9th- General Assembly Meeting at 8 pm. Big money raffle drawing.  
Sunday, June 11th- 100-yard pistol shoot- Registration at 10 am, first shots at 10:30 am 
Sunday, June 11th- Hot Heads Car Show, 9 am 
Wednesday, June 14th- Bass Derby- 6-8 pm 
Sunday, June 25th- Rifle shoot- Registration at 10:30 am, first shots at 11 am 
Thursday, June 29th- Board Meeting, 7 pm 
Friday, September 8th- General Assembly Meeting, 8 pm 
Thursday, September 28th- Board Meeting, 7 pm 
Sunday, October 29th- Kids Halloween Party, time TBD 

Entertainment News 
-By Kristine Smith, Entertainment and Communications 

Hi everyone, We were bummed to hear that “Who Shot J.R.” canceled on us last minute. I will work on putting 
something together after the summer. 

Things will be slow this summer and soon I will be starting to plan our Kids Halloween Party. The party will be held 
on Sunday, October 29th.  New members, if you need hours, I will be looking for help to set this event up on 
Saturday, October 28th.  

I’ve added a lot of new members to our email list so will keep these two reminders: 

Don’t forget to check out our new website at www.singletaryrodandgun.com for rules, regulations, events, and 
more! This will be an active site that will be maintained often. Please reach out to me if you have any club events or 
activities going on that you want to be posted.   

If you haven’t already, stop by our new Members-Only Facebook group. Please search for the “Singletary Rod and 
Gun Club- Members Only” group to join us. Make sure to answer the membership questions to be granted approval. 
If you can’t find us, email singeltarycommunications@gmail.com and I can send you a private invitation. 

I hope everyone enjoys the summer! 


